CABINET RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL

On 23rd January 2019

Cabinet meeting 5" December 2018

BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL'S RESPONSE TO WYRE FOREST
DISTRICT COUNCIL'S PRE-SUBMISSION LOCAL PLAN

Members considered the Bromsgrove District Council’s Response to Wyre
Forest District Council’s pre-submission Local Plan.

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL:

a) that the Officer response to the Wyre Forest Local Plan Review Pre
Submission Plan, be approved by Council as its formal response, and that
this is confirmed with Wyre Forest District Council; and

b) that delegated authority be given to the Head of Planning and
Regeneration to ensure that the Council is represented at the Examination
in Public element of the Wyre Forest Local Plan review.

FINANCE MONITORING QUARTER 2 REPORT

Members considered the Finance Monitoring Quarter 2 Report.

RECOMMENDED that an increase in the 2018-19 Revenue Budget of £59k
for the Bromsgrove Heating feasibility study be approved and to be funded by
a Government Heat Network Development Unit Grant (£40k), NWEDR (£5k)
and Worcestershire LEP (£14Kk).




